













TOWER VIEW NEWS

Website: www.towerviewprimaryschool.co.uk



Dates for your diary

Thurs 25th May—Reception trip to Bluebell Farm
Thurs 25th May—last day of half term for pupils
Fri 26th May—INSET day
Mon 5th June—back to school
Mon 5th—Wed 7th—Year 4 Camp Tues 6th—Year 1 trip to Rosliston Forestry Centre Fri 16th June—non uniform day for PTFA Fayre Wed 28th June—Sports Day Thurs 29th June-PTFA Summer Fayre



Head Teacher MrG Lobb

Vancouver Drive Winshill DE15 OEZ Phone: 247455 www.towerview.staffs. sch.uk

Dear Parents

We are already at the end of the first half term of the summer and I can't quite believe we only have one half term left this year. It seems to have been only a blink of the eye since September. The next half term is always a busy one so make sure you keep a close eye on the dates in the newsletter this week and those to come to make sure you don't miss anything!

The weather over the next few weeks should be getting better and better so please make sure that your child comes to school daily with a full water bottle, hat and suncream applied. Staying safe in the sun is vital. I would also expect children to have a raincoat of some sort with them depending on the forecasts!

I wish you all a relaxing and restful half term. Fingers crossed for some lovely weather!!

Graham Lobb

Following the recent consultation on the school day, the school will be changing our hours in September to a consistent start and finish time Monday to Friday.

From September the school day will be: Gates Open - 8:40am Register taken - 8:50am Gates locked - 9:00am End of school day - 3:20pm

Any child arriving the classroom later than 8:50 will be marked as late. This fulfils the government expectation that schools are open for 32.5 hours per week and gives consistency for teachers, children and parents.

Thank you to the parents who took the time to email into the consultation.

Don't Forget

This Friday is an INSET day for staff training and pupils are not required to attend. Pupils return to school on Monday 5th June



25 May 2023

Tag Rugby

Some of our Key Stage 2 pupils took part in a Tag Rugby competition at the Burton Rugby Football ground in Tatenhill this week. Competition was fierce and our team put in a great performance during their first experience of this sport.



Our year 6 pupils enjoyed a visit from HSBC staff this week. They delivered a very useful session on budgeting and 'Savvy shopping', helping our pupils to prepare to organise their future finances



